
SPRING GENERAL MEETING

16 MAY 2023



WELCOME

James Aitken

Chairman



AGENDA

1. Welcome from Chatham Historic Dockyard Trust – Richard 

Morsely, CEO 

2. Minutes Review – Chris Ball, General Secretary

3. CEO Update – Joss Croft, CEO

4. Has Screen Tourism Gone Into Overdrive? – Seren Welch

5. Q&A 

6. Any Other Business



Chatham Historic Dockyard Trust 

Richard Morsley, Chief Executive Officer



REVIEW OF MINUTES

Chris Ball

General Secretary



CEO UPDATE

Joss Croft

CEO



WHAT HAVE WE BEEN UP TO? MEMBERSHIP
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WHAT HAVE WE BEEN UP TO? EVENTS
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WHAT HAVE WE BEEN UP TO? ADVOCACY

• Welcome letters to
• DCMS Secretary Lucy Frazer MP
• New UK Tourism Minister(s) – Julia Lopez MP and Sir John 

Whittingdale MP
• New Scottish Tourism Minister Richard Lochhead MSP

• Issued response to Spring Budget

• Presented to APPG for Hospitality and Tourism

• Met with MPs across the political spectrum

• Co-signatory on letter to the Deputy Mayor of London on VAT-
free shopping for international visitors 

• Secured a commitment to ease school group travel between 
France & UK



WHAT HAVE WE BEEN UP TO? MEDIA

109 pieces of coverage

147.3m total reach

3 broadcast and 2 print 
interviews



WHAT HAVE WE BEEN UP TO? MARCOMMS



WHAT HAVE WE BEEN UP TO? MARCOMMS



WHAT’S NEXT?

UKINBOUND

Write to your 
MP!



QUESTIONS



Has screen tourism gone into 
overdrive?

Seren Welch

Seren Welch Consulting



ANY OTHER BUSINESS
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